Invitation

Physician Associates in Secondary Care Research Seminar

Date 18" December 2017, 2-4.15 pm (refreshments available from 1.45pm)

Venue Franks Room, Wellcome Collection, 183 Euston Road, London, NW1 2BE, UK (5 minutes from Euston
station)

The aim of this seminar is to present some of the emerging findings going into the final report and create an
opportunity for discussion, raising questions and issues.

We are inviting those who have advised the study as well as some of those who participated in the study (we are
also offering sessions in the hospitals that participated in the New Year).

We are hoping for a good mix of professionals, patients, and public representatives.

The discussion and viewpoints raised will help the research team in writing up the report for the NIHR and
subsequent journal publications.

Travel expenses

We can pay any travel expenses and can purchase train tickets to pick up at a chosen train station ticket
machine.

Public Voice representatives

We can offer a thank you for your time £20 voucher

Please RSVP to this email

On behalf of the PA-SCER research team
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This research is funded by the National Institute for Health Research Health Services and Delivery Research
Programme (project number 14/19/26). The views and opinions expressed herein are those of the authors and
do not necessarily reflect those of the HS&DR Programme, NIHR, NHS or the Department of Health.






